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Comments: Doom it may concern,

 

In  2013, my family and I moved to Montana from Dallas, Texas. Our first experience of nature was going to

Holland Lake and hiking along the lake up to the waterfall. We stayed in a forest service cabin for two nights and

it was one of the memorable outings of our first year in this beautiful state. I would urge the Forest Service to be

cautious in moving forward with the current POWDR development, and to provide adequate time for study on

how this development will impact Holland lake and the surrounding areas.  We trust the Forest Service to protect

our natural lands and to ensure that they are pristine for generations to come. Please take the time to thoroughly

investigate the impact that this development will have so that our trust in  the Forest Service will be preserved for

years to come.

 

Gratefully,

 

Robert and Sophia Spaliatsos 


